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Shawn Tuma Weighs in on Indiana Data Privacy Bill in

The Journal Gazette

Spencer Fane attorney Shawn Tuma recently discussed Indiana State Senator Liz

Brown’s latest data privacy bill with The Journal Gazette reporter Brett Stover.

In the article, Sen. Brown'’s Bill Would Make Indiana 6th State with Data Privacy Law,

Shawn compared the Indiana law proposal, Senate Bill 5 (SB 5), to other existing
privacy regulations such as the European General Data Protection Regulation
(GDPR), Callifornia’s Consumer Privacy Act, and the Virginia Consumer Data
Protection Act. He also opined on the impact such policies have on both businesses
and consumers.

Noting that the GDPR and California law are both quite broad, Shawn said that the
Virginia model and SB 5 are “"much more reasonable” for businesses due to how they
define personal data. “[SB 5] defines personal data ... as information that is linked or
reasonably linkable to an identified or identifiable individual,” he said. “So it requires
at least a connection that you can kind of see.”

At Spencer Fane, Shawn helps businesses protect their information and protect
themselves from their information. He represents a wide range of clients, from small
to midsize companies to Fortune 100 companies, across the United States and
globally in dealing with cybersecurity, data privacy, data breach and incident
response, regulatory compliance, computer fraud-related legal issues, and cyber-
related litigation.

Read the full article here. Please note, a subscription may be required.
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